
Ram Mandir Ayodhya Samaroh 

  

Dear Devotees – 

 

Due to inclement weather, the Fireworks program planned for Sunday, January 21, 2024 
has been cancelled. As the Fireworks program has been cancelled, we will now have 
parking available in our Temple parking lot. The arrangement for the shuttle bus 
service from the Corporate Woods to the Temple has been cancelled. Devotees are 
requested to park their vehicles in the temple parking lot. 
 
There are NO changes to the other morning and afternoon programs – Please see below 
for the schedule: 

 


